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NEXT MEETING
July 2

7:30 PM
Lums Pond Flying Field

UPCOMING EVENTS
Warbirds Over Delaware - July 9-14, 2013
Helis Over Delaware - August 16-18, 2013

Glitch Busters
July 2013



FROM THE EDITOR’S DESK

We have no comments from the President this month, nor any minutes from the June 
meeting. Check back next month. 

GIRL SCOUTS AIR CAMP

The scouts requested a demo at their 
camp via Mark Weiss. He asked for 
someone to go over and represent 
Delaware R/C. Their site is too small to 
fly anything, so Bob Smith offered a 
static demo with Q&A for their 
campers. Bob said the girls were very 
knowledgeable for their ages. He 
explained some flight theory, discussed 
building and flying R/C models, and the 
opportunities that are available by 
joining our club. Bob plans a follow up 
meeting with one of the campers Dads 
who is a BSA troop leader.  

Well done Bob! We need people like 
you to help promote participation in our 
hobby.



It is almost time for Warbirds Over Delaware 2013, Delaware RC's biggest event of the 
year. People are already getting the field ready, mowing the tall grass, putting up fence 
posts, and all of the other things that have to be done for a major event. If you see 
people working around the field, don't be shy. Ask if you can help. There is a lot to get 
done in a short time. 

During the event there is always something that 
needs doing. Mostly it's little things, but the people 
working the event can't be everywhere doing 
everything. Lend a hand where you can. Spell 
someone at Alex's Lemonade for a bit, empty a 
trash bin or two, help sell tickets, help out at the 
registration stand. Just walk around and ask. 
Eventually you come across a poor soul who says, 
“Yes. Can you please...”



PARKING

Club members attending WOD who are not working the event must park at the camp 
ground parking lot. Parking at the field is limited to Pilots & Crew, vendors, and club 
members who are actively working the event. 

7:30 to 8:30am 
 
8:00 to 9:00am  
8:30 to 9:30am  
9:00 to 10:00am  
9:30 to 10:30am  
10:00 to 11:00am  
10:30 to 11:30am  
11:00 to 12:00 noon  
11:30 to 12:30pm  
12:00 to 1:00pm 

Dave Moyer
Terry Blanch
Vic Bernstein
Mike Ronig
Bob Chapman
Paul Bryk
Bob Chapman
Tom Loveland
Lew Fanny
Rigby Mullin
Mike Donato

FRIDAY GATE
PARKING SCHEDULE

7:30 to 8:30am 
8:00 to 9:00am  
8:30 to 9:30am  
9:00 to 10:00am  
9:30 to 10:30am  
10:00 to 11:00am  
10:30 to 11:30am  
11:00 to 12:00 noon  
11:30 to 12:30pm  
12:00 to 1:00pm 

Loren Caudill
Paul Gustafson
Fred Lumb
Andrew McDermott
Greg Shock
Bruce Lott
Doug Bond
Wayne Ross
PJ McClurg
Joe Mongillo

FRIDAY CAMPGROUND
PARKING SCHEDULE

7:30 to 8:30am 
 
8:00 to 9:00am  
8:30 to 9:30am  
9:00 to 10:00am  
9:30 to 10:30am  
10:00 to 11:00am
  
10:30 to 11:30am  
11:00 to 12:00 noon  
11:30 to 12:30pm  
12:00 to 1:00pm 

Terrry Blanch
Bill Bouchard
Vic Bernstein
Larry Stout
Lew Fanny
Larry Stout
Paul Perry
Adam Perry
Wayne Ross
Fred Butts
Robert Burke
Dan Lamoureux 

SATURDAY GATE
PARKING SCHEDULE

7:30 to 8:30am 
8:00 to 9:00am  
8:30 to 9:30am  
9:00 to 10:00am  
9:30 to 10:30am  
10:00 to 11:00am  
10:30 to 11:30am  
11:00 to 12:00 noon  
11:30 to 12:30pm  
12:00 to 1:00pm 

Ron Flower
Paul Gustafson
Fred Lumb
Andrew McDermott
Scott McClurg
Roger McClurg
Tom Loveland
Bill Bouchard
Phil Cox
Paul Bryk

SATURDAY CAMPGROUND
PARKING SCHEDULE





Vinny maidened his 40% Murdy Cap 
232 EX on Saturday, June 29th. The 
maiden went beautifully. The only 
problem being a throttle hesitation 
problem, that I expect Vinny will 
solve right away.

A BEAUTY OF A MAIDEN



We’d like to congratulate the Malchione’s on the birth of their baby girl, Gwen, who is 
one month old as of the writing of this article. Dave Jr. says he hasn’t put a transmitter 
in her hands yet. Wait for it. It’s coming.

WELCOME TO THE CLUB



PHOTOS FROM THE FIELD





Glitch Busters
is a monthly publication of the Delaware R/C Club:

www.delawarerc.org

dadschock@msn.com
ama82824@yahoo.com

markmcquaide@verizon.net
joejello38@yahoo.com

roger@mcclurgstudios.com
scott@mcclurgstudios.com

President: Mark Weiss
Vice President: Greg Schock
Treasurer: Mark McQuaide
Secretary: Joseph A Mongillo
Newsletter Editor-in-Chief: Roger McClurg
Newsletter Photo Editor: Scott McClurg 

We’d like to thank G-Force Hobbies for their generous support of our club:


